
New Street Lighting 
for Clackmannan

Why is the Council changing the 
street lights? 

The street lights currently in place use 
a lot of energy and much of the light 
is sent out into the sky and peoples’ 
property rather than onto the roads 
and footpaths. The new lights use up 
to 60% less energy, concentrate the 
light where it is needed and help the 
Council to meet the government’s 
climate change agenda.

When will work start installing 
the new lights? 

Work will start in January 2015 and is 
scheduled for completion by the end 
of March 2015.

What are the advantages of LED 
street lighting? 

3	 Lower energy costs
3	 Long lasting lamps
3	 Reduced glare
3	 Lower maintenance
3	 Instant light up (no warm up time)

3	 Improved lighting

Where can I see these new lights?

If you are interested in seeing the 
new LED lights in operation, you can 
visit Branshill Park or The Hennings in 
Sauchie where we installed new lights 
in 2013.

New LED street lights being installed
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Streets in Clackmannan that will 
have new LED lights installed.

Not to scale

Brucefield Crescent, Castle Street, Castle Terrace, 
Cattlemarket, Chapehill, Cherryton Drive
Craigrie Road, Craigrie Terrace, Devonway,
Duke Street, Dundas Crescent, Garden Place
Garden Terrace / Bruce Street, High Street, 
Heatherington Gardens, Izatt Terrace,
Kersegreen / Erskine Place, Kirk Wynd,
Ladywell Grove, Livingstone Way, Lochies Road,
Mannan Drive, Ladywood, Mercat Place, 
St Serfs Grove, Marquis Drive, Mar Terrace,
Mary Place, Mayfield Crescent, Millbank Crescent, 
Mill Road, North Street / Vennel, 
Northfield Gardens, Pennyschool Place, 
South Pilmuir, The Glebe, Zetland Street

Streets to get new lighting
Streets not included


